
Public Notice 
Town of Niagara 
Marinette County 

 
 

There will be a road inspection of all Town of Niagara roads on Tuesday, May 12, 2020 
starting at 7:00 a.m. at the Town Garage (W7250 Hwy 8). There will be a quorum of 
town board members present during the inspection. Discussion only, no action will be 
taken.    


